
The flowers on the altar today are given to the glory of God, and in 
memory of David Weidner - loving husband, father, and Papa on what 
would be his 74th birthday (July 13); given by Cathleen Graf, Emily & 
Don Harkins & family, and Kyle & Sophia Weidner.
Daughters of the King meet today — Sunday, July 13 at 10:15am 
in the prayer room off the gallery. If interested, please stop by! 
Questions? Call Tillie Newhart at 724-713-9291.
An Online Church Directory is coming, and we're looking for 
volunteers to help! Thank you to those who've already reached out - 
we'll be in touch! We need volunteers to assist people with signing 
in and checking their information in Church Center, we need picture 
takers, and we need volunteers to keep track of whose picture we are 
taking so we can get it right in the directory! If interested, please call 
or email the front desk (321-723-5272/office@holytrinitymelbourne.
org). Many thanks!
New Opportunity to Serve! If you attend the 7:30am service, we need 
your help! Would you consider staying once a month after the service 
to serve as a "Connection Desk Greeter" from around 8:30-9:15? 
Greeters will welcome families, help them check-in to the nursery 
and children's programming for the 9:00am service, and direct people 
where to go. If you're interested in this opportunity, please e-mail Julia 
Phillips at children@holytrinitymelbourne.org. 
The next Small Group Study: If you'd like to jump into one of our small 
groups, the next rotation will be a study on the Psalms in August. Mark 
your calendar for the kick-off on Wednesday, August 20 at 6:15pm and 
again on Thursday, August 21 at 10:30am, both in the Parish Hall. More 
info to come this summer! Questions? Contact Fr. Bob or Fr. Daniel. 
Wednesday Healing Service with Eucharist continues this Wednesday 
at 10:00am in the chapel. Please join us!
Mark your calendar for the next Alpha Series to begin on Tuesday, 
September 9. Questions? Contact Fr. Bob. 
The church's public WIFI is HTCHURCH; the password is holy1830
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Children + Youth!
Nursery Care (Ages 0–3): We’re here to care for your little ones! 
Our nursery is open during the 9:00 and 11:15am services for 
children ages 0–3. Nursing mothers - a comfortable and private 
nursing room is available inside the nursery. 
Worship Bags for Children are available in the lobby. Please 
remove any trash and return them after the service so they will be 
clean and available each week!
Children’s Church and Sunday School (Pre-K - Grade 5) are 
on summer break and will resume on Back to School Sunday on 
August 17! Questions, contact Julia Phillips.
Sunday School Youth Group (Grades 6–12) is on summer 
break and will resume on Back to School Sunday on August 17! 
Questions, Contact Gabrielle Acosta.
Youth Student & Family Beach Day! Saturday, August 16, 4:30-
8:00pm. Where? Pelican Beach, 1525 Highway A1A, Satellite 
Beach. Drop-off & pick-up at the pavilion. Bring a swimsuit, towel, 
and sunscreen. Dinner will be served. Questions, Contact Gabrielle 
Acosta.

OUTREACH CORNEROUTREACH CORNER
Backpacks for the children of "The Master's Workshop"! We are 
collecting backbacks & school supplies for our new partner, "The 
Master's Workshop," off of Lipscomb Street (less than 3 miles from 
Holy Trinity). Their mission is to provide a safe, loving, and caring
place for at-risk children to help them to develop into whole 
individuals using Biblical principles. If you would like to donate a 
backpack or supplies, please leave your donations in the red wagon
in the lobby (narthex) or church office by August 3rd. The backpacks 
should be suitable for elementary school students - boys and girls. 
We're hoping for 20 backpacks, but more is good, too! School 
supplies in the backpacks are welcome, or if you just want to donate 
supplies the Workshop will happily accept them. If you'd like to make 
a donation to The Master's Workshop, you may do so on our website. 
Visit holytrinitymelbourne.org/give, click "Give Now", then select 
"Master's Workshop Donations" in the dropdown under "Fund".
C.A.R.E. Bags (Christian Action Reaching Everyone) are in need 
of tuna & chicken salad snack boxes. CARE bags are given out at 
church, the Thrift Shop, and Sharing Center. Please place items in 
the baskets in the lobby. 
Thrift Shop needs a part-time assistant manager: This is a paid 
position and would be approximately 12-15 hours per week and most 
Saturdays are a must. This person would oversee the volunteers, 
opening and closing, and problem solving on the days they work. If 
you want to work in a fun & family-type environment for some "extra 
cash", this is the place for you. Contact Stephanie at the corrected #: 
321-727-2797 or holytrinitythriftshop@gmail.com to apply.
Thrift Shop News: The Thrift Shop needs volunteers for the summer 
months. The snowbirds have gone and many of our volunteers are 
taking vacation. Please come in or call (321-727-2797) to find out 
about this worthwhile ministry which helps over 25 agencies in the 
county, including our church. Without volunteers we cannot do the 
work needed to support these agencies or our church. 
Children's Clothes Closet: The Nursery Youth and Family Group 
would like your children's clothes as they outgrow them! Place them 
in a bag, no amount is too much or too little, and drop them off at the 
nursery. We'll then pass them on to children a size under at church, 
and then to the community! Questions? Text Joanna: 321-205-4975.
Sharing Center food donations may be dropped off in the baskets 
in the alcove in the lobby. Thank you for your generosity! 

Sharing Center food donations may be 
dropped off in the baskets in the alcove 
in the narthex. Thank you for your 
generosity! 

FIND US ON OUR SOCIALS! We have a new Instagram account: 
@htec_melbourne; and we're still on Facebook: facebook.com/
holytrinitymelbourne. See you there!

Join the Celebratory Guild! If you’d like to help bring joy to your 
fellow parishioners, please consider joining the Celebratory Guild. We 
are in need of volunteers, especially those who would like to deliver 
flowers to members of our parish that are celebrating birthdays or 
anniversaries. Help is needed for areas north of Eau Gallie Boulevard, 
especially in the Suntree/Viera area. Care is taken to consolidate routes 
and to make this a happy experience for all. If you are interested, 
please contact the church office at 321-723-5272.

The Celebratory Guild has a return mug basket located in the lobby 
for anyone wishing to return or donate a mug.



SERVE TEAMSSERVE TEAMS
Lectors: 7:30am: Lisa Soloway; 9:00am: Sharon Lester, 
Marty Merkt; 11:15am (Contemporary): Ian McLaughlin; 
11:15am (Traditional): Barbara Clarke, Carla Hughes
LEMs: 7:30am: Lisa Soloway, Bill Borger; 9:00am: Becky 
& Mike Crews; 11:15am (C): Ian McLaughlin, Jackie 
Menzel; 11:15am (T): Carla Hughes
Ushers: 7:30am: Pete Soloway, Fred Zeit; 9:00am: Paulette 
& George Libak, Art Dubois; 11:15am (C): Chris Morin, 
Ann Lorelle
Greeters: 9:00am: Sue Green; 11:15am (C): Deacon Stacey 
Westphal
Acolytes: 9:00am: Vern Lester, Isabella Abreu, Joshua Grant; 
11:15am (C): TBD
A/V Teams: 9:00am: Zach Lenke, Kevin Arter; 11:15am 
(C): Zach Lenke
9:00am Prayer Team: Deborah & Bob Bruckart
Coffee Hour Hosts: Trinity Choir
Altar Guild: Kerry Grant, Dawn Kiefer, Susan Stockton, 
Hank Haer, John Graham, Mona Leverett 

CONTACT INFORMATIONCONTACT INFORMATION
Church Office 1830 S. Babcock St., Melbourne, FL 32901
 Phone: 321-723-5272
 Email: office@holytrinitymelbourne.org
The Rev. Tom Phillips, Rector tom@holytrinitymelbourne.org
The Rev. Daniel McCarley, 
Resident Associate Rector daniel@holytrinitymelbourne.org
The Rev. Robert Bruckart,
Priest Associate frbob@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Stacey Westphal, Parish Nurse deaconstacey@holytrinitymelbourne.org 

Gabby Acosta, Nursery 
Director, Youth Assistant  gabrielle@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Julia Phillips,  
Children’s Ministry Director children@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Tom Glew, Organist, 7:30am
David Vogeding, Organist,
Choir Master, 9:00am vogeding@charter.net
Justin Clermont, 
Worship Leader, 11:15am (C) jlclermont87@icloud.com
Overda Stonerock, Organist, 11:15am
Amanda Peters,
Financial Administrator finance@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Amy Cain, Sharon Lester, 
Parish Co-Secretaries office@holytrinitymelbourne.org 
Patti Loyd,
Connections Coordinator ployd@holytrinitymelbourne.org 
Chad Parman, Anthony Falcone, 
Facilities Technicians facilities@holytrinitymelbourne.org
Sean Dubois, Weekend Facilities Assistant
Stephanie Dahlberg, 
Thrift Shop Manager holytrinitythriftshop@gmail.com

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS ANNIVERSARIES ANNIVERSARIES 
13  Winston Rios
 Andre Vermeulen
16 John Drawdy
17 Margo Angleton
 David Ellis-Brown
18 Michele Braithwaite

14 Jack & Faye Bottomley
15 Mike & Marilynn Romoli

Holy Trinity would 
like to extend warm 
birthday & anniversary 
wishes to all who are 
celebrating a special day 
this week.

Given by: ____________________________________ Phone:_____________________ For Sunday, _______________

(Circle one) In memory of: In thanksgiving for: In celebration of:

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________

If you wish to place memorial flowers on the altar, please fill out this form and return it with your donation 
to the church office, or you can place it in the offering plate. Suggested donation: $50. Questions? Contact 
Bonnie Register at 321-536-4869.

Altar FlowersAltar Flowers

DOWNLOAD 
HOLY TRINITY’S 
MOBILE APP!


